
Why can't I go to school?

Drumbeat School is now closed because there is a virus that

makes people unwell. This virus can be passed from

person to person. People are staying at home so that they

don't get the virus. Once the virus has gone

Drumbeat School will open again. Staying at home will help

to keep us safe. We should try not to worry.


